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5 July 201 
 
 
 
 
Professor Alan Hayes 
Director,  
Australian Institute of Family Studies 
485 La Trobe Street 
Melbourne   VIC   3000 
 
 
Dear Professor Hayes 
 
The Brisbane Catholic Education Research Committee has agreed to an 
extension of your original research approval for your project Growing Up 
in Australia – The Longitudinal Study of Australian Children. Permission 
is granted to approach Brisbane Catholic Education schools in the 
Archdiocese of Brisbane.  
 
Please note that participation in your study is at the discretion of the 
principal. 
 
If you have any further queries, please contact me on (07) 3033 7566. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Jane Connolly 
(acting) Research Coordinator 
Catholic Education 
Archdiocese of Brisbane 
 


